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VOLUNTEERS OF THE MONTH
nominated by Barb Patterson

Our Dual Volunteers of the Month are: Ed Cahill and Ken Friedman for their work 
behind the scenes supporting our ARLO camera systems.

Ed Cahil l  

Ed Cahill has been selected as one of the ?Volunteers of the Month? 
for November 2023. Actually he should probably be voted as some 
sort of ?Volunteer of the Decade? for all of the time and effort that 
he?s put into our Pickleball Club. But he?s being recognized right now 
for his work with all of the club?s court cameras. Ed has installed and 
maintained the court cameras at all three court locations for over 
five years. He is stepping aside now but we know that he will always 
be there if the new person who has assumed this role ever needs 

help (right Ed?)

Thank you Ed, for all of your hard work with the camera installation and maintenance. 
Every time we pull up the Arlo app to see the courts, we are grateful for the terrific job 
you?ve done!

Ken Fr iedm an

Ken Friedman has been selected as one of the ?Volunteers of the Month? for 
November 2023 for his hard work in handling the software side 
of our Pickleball Club?s court cameras. Ken has spent several 
years getting new folks set up to view the cameras at all three 
court locations. When members have trouble getting 
connected, or getting their Arlo apps to work, Ken gets the calls 
and emails. And he makes it look easy, when in reality, it can be 
pretty complicated at times.

Thank you Ken, for all of your time, effort and attention to 
detail in handling the administrative side of our club?s court cameras. We appreciate 
you!


	2023-11-Nov KT - Untitled Page
	Page 1


